


amendment it is possible to make roads safer, for less money while also using this AO to work
towards achieving Halifax’s strategic IMP and Road Safety goals. Essentially, I think there is an
amendment that would make this legislation more efficient.
 
With any questions I can be reached at this email or . Thank you for your
consideration on this matter.
 
Cheers,
 
 
Matt Stickland
 




